
TRANSPORTATION BUILDING 

• RFP Issued: March 30, 2018 
• Proposals Due : April 6, 2018 

 
Dolores School District Re-4A is soliciting proposals to supply a 
Transportation Building. The building will be a 60’ x 60’ Insulated Steel 
Building with Metal Exterior Siding and Metal Roof per specifications that 
can be found on the District website: www.doloresschools.org  Please 
include in proposal a timeline for drawings.   Proposals are due in the form 
of sealed bids addressed to Doreen Jones, Finance Director, PO Box 727, 
Dolores, CO 81323 by April 6th at 2:00 p.m. Sealed bids will be opened April 
6th at 2:00 p.m. 

Please contact Larry Funk, Transportation Director at 970-882-2649 or 
Doreen Jones, Finance Director at 970-882-7255 with questions.  

 

 
 

 

	


